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The International Bureau of the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO) presents its 
compliments and has the honor to communicate that the report (document PCT/WG/7/30) for 
the seventh session of the Patent Cooperation Treaty (PCT) Working Group, which took 
place from June 10 to 13, 2014, has been adopted by correspondence.  The report, along 
with other documents for the session, is available on the web site of WIPO (see 
http://www.wipo.int/meetings/en/details.jsp?meeting_id=32424). 
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